
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIBLE STORY 
 

God hears prayers and 

rescues Peter from jail. 

Acts 12:1-17 

 

 

MEMORY VERSE  
 

“Love each other as I have 

loved you.” 

John 15:12, NIV 

 

 

BASIC TRUTH 
 

God loves me. 

 

 

KEY QUESTION 
 

Who listens to our 

prayers? 

 

 

BOTTOM LINE 
 

God listens to our 

prayers. 

 

 

 

If you need help, 

encouragement, or further 

suggestions, email the 

CVCKids Children’s 

Minister, Denise Petek, at 

dpetek@cvconline.org. 

  

SUNDAY SCHOOL AT HOME 
Not able to attend church in person this week? We’ve put together a 

lesson plan so you can have Sunday School at home. The basic 

concepts are listed on the left, and some activities are printed below. 

We would also encourage you to use the Parent Cue for extension 

activities throughout the month. Remember that doing these specific 

activities isn’t what matters, but leading your child spiritually does 

matter very much. These are simply tools that we are offering to help 

you step into or continue on in the role God has given you as a parent.  

 

1. Prepare for the Bible Story 

Turn a laundry basket upside-down. 

Put a few stuffed animals underneath it.  

Tell your child that it looks like the animals are in jail! 

The animals didn’t do anything wrong! 

Have your child set the animals free. 

Explain that God frees someone from jail in today’s Bible story. 

 

2. Watch the Bible Story  

Visit cvconline.org/cvckids. 

Pray with your child, asking God to help him/her understand. 

Watch the “Weekly Preschool Bible Story Video.” 

 

3. Worship with Song 

At cvconline.org/cvckids click the link for the Preschool playlist.  

Play “Very Big Things” and “Hey! I Can Pray.”  

Sing and dance along. 

 

4. Practice the Memory Verse 

Open the Preschool Parent Cue at cvconline.org/cvckids.  

Check out the Memory Verse for this month. 

Teach your child the verse with the motions. 

 Connect the verse to the Bible story. 

 

5. Review the Bible Story 

Give your child some crayons and a piece of paper. 

Explain that God can hear the words we say aloud. 

God can also hear the words we say in our minds. 

You can talk to God by thinking the words you want to say. 

Ask your child to spend some quiet time drawing while he or 

she prays in his or her mind. 

If you want, play some quiet music in the background. 

At the end, pray aloud with your child. 

Remind your child that God listens to our prayers. 
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